2021 State Fair Regatta Corinthian Sailing Club On White Rock Lake Notice of Race

Revision A

Date of Regatta Changed to Sunday, October 3, 2021

Due to the forecast that it is likely to rain most of the day on Saturday, October 2, 2021, the State Fair Regatta is being postponed until Sunday, October 3, 2021. The Notice of Race and Sailing Instructions have no changes other than the date of the regatta.

Refunds will be granted, contact Anderson Jones.

Late Fees will be waved.